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16 December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
The Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night Time (Year 8 and 10 students) 
 
Performing Arts would like to offer a fantastic opportunity for your child to travel from the Academy 
to a matinee performance of ‘The Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night Time’ at the Mayflower 
Theatre, Southampton. The trip will take place on Thursday 27 January 2022. The cost of this trip will 
be £27.00 per student and includes the price of the theatre ticket and coach travel to and from 
Southampton.  
 
There are 40 spaces on the trip and places will be allocated on a first come basis. If you would like 
your child to take up this exciting opportunity we ask for a non-refundable deposit of £15.00 to enable 
us to make the necessary arrangements. The reply slip and deposit are to be returned to the  Finance 
Department by Friday 7 January 2022 to secure the place. Please note that the theatre advise that 
the show is only suitable for age 11 plus due to adult language and scenes. 
 
The final payment, of £12.00, should be made by Friday 21 January 2022. 
 
The Academy’s preferred payment method is using our online payment system (www.scopay.com). 
Cash (correct money only) and cheques (payable to The Bourne Academy) will be accepted only if the 
online payment system cannot be used. Any cash/cheque payments should be placed in a sealed 
envelope with the consent form with your child’s name and the trip clearly marked on the front. 
 
If your child is entitled to Free School Meals or has been at any point in the last six years then they 
may be entitled to funding assistance. Please contact the Finance Department for more information. 
 
More information will follow shortly. If you have any questions in the meantime please contact the 
Dance Department on: 
 
Lindsey.Murphy@thebourneacademy.com 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs L Murphy 
Subject Lead of Dance and Drama 
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